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SïCP&P' 2nd June, 1920.

V Dear Sir,

With reference to your letter of 29th 

April last, so far as I have "been able to make 

enquiries, I recommend for your consideration the 

name of Mr. C. L. Wrenn as a young man of promise 

who seems to have the qualifications sought for. 

Copies of his testimonials are enclosed herewith.

I understand that Professor Colhy, who has 

been in this country for some time, has now returned 

to Canada and as I have not heard from him I presume 

he is satisfied with the enquiries he has made as to 

suitable persons for appointment to the vacant Chair 

of History, and no doubt to the vacant Chair of
1
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Classics also.

1 Yours sincerely,
i;

J, Jlc
Voting principal Frank S. Adams.

I,''';;.-.;.;./.--,,,,;,''.-


